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HCC TRANSFORMATION TO 2019 PROGRAMME 
 
 

Dear Panel Members 
 
Please find attached documents that provide background information regarding Hampshire 
County Council’s T19 Programme  which will be discussed under item 3 of the Environment 
Policy & Review Panel meeting on 28th February 2018.  
 
The attached documents are: 
 

a) Hampshire County Council’s original report, setting out full details of the T19 
Programme as it relates to matters of Economy, Transport and Environment 

b) A summary table setting out the specific proposals that will affect local services or 
directly affect the relationship between the County Council and Rushmoor Borough 
Council 

c) Equality Impact Assessments, prepared by the County Council, for each of the 
proposals summarised in the table in b) above 

 
 
Ian Harrison 
Corporate Director, Deputy Chief Executive  


